
You are invited to submit an abstract for the 
Kentucky Association of Social Work Educators  

Annual Conference
Friday, April 14, 2023

Morehead State University
Adron Doran University Center

All undergraduate and graduate students working with faculty on any type of scholarly endeavor within 
their discipline are encouraged to present their work as a poster presentation at the Kentucky Association 
of Social Work Educators (KASWE) annual conference at Morehead State University.  In addition to 
independent research projects, we welcome submissions that reflect experiences of undergraduate 
research, community engagement, internships, education abroad, and/or other related academic 
experiences.   

Submissions should be emailed to l.shannon@moreheadstate.edu by Friday, March 24, 2023 at 4:30 
PM. Abstracts should be no more than 250 words and include a description of the work being submitted. 
In general, the abstract should have an Introduction/Rationale, Methods, Results (if a research project), 
and a Discussion/Lessons Learned.   

Need More Information? Have Questions? Please email: l.shannon@moreheadstate.edu.  Abstracts will 
be reviewed by a committee and decisions on acceptance will be emailed by Friday, March 31st. 

https://www.moreheadstate.edu/academics/undergraduate-research/celebration-of-student-scholarship
mailto:ugresearch@moreheadstate.edu



